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Monday 13th March 2017 
 
 
Red Nose Day – Friday March 24th 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
As you may be aware it is Red Nose Day for Comic Relief on Friday 24th March.  The School 
Council has met to agree what Embleton Primary will be doing to help raise funds for charity.  
The School Council would like to request that on the Friday 24th March all children: 
 

 Wear something red (it doesn't have to be everything). 

 Make a giant penny smiley (bring in 1ps and 2ps to see how big a smiley face we can 
make out of pennies). 

 Cake sale (donations of cakes on the day to sell at the end of school). 
 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Melissa Gilroy 
School Administrator  
 


